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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Steve Hammack <sshammack@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 10:39 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Draft EIR

Please add my comments to the draft EIR. I contest the validity of the document on the basis of insufficient 
biological study. The draft EIR must have significant scientific study. This document is woefully  incomplete. 
The highest level of review (EIR) required by the California Environment Quality Act requires complete 
scientific data. 

Current scientific research is necessary  before this document  can be certified. The data must quantify and 
qualify the impacts to Lake Almanor from installing thermal curtains and removing cold water. The 
examination of the effects of increased water temperature and global warming must be included in the review.  

"No significant impacts" is impossible to state without significant biological study to understand the impacts to 
the lakes cold water fishery. 

Please add this email to the record 

Sincerely  
 
Steve Hammack 
32 Apple Valley Road 
Scotts Valley, CA, 95066 


